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cc:

City of Chicago
Department of Public Health

333 South State Street, Room 200
Chicago, IL 60604

3127453162
 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Facility # 2023025
Permit # 00804-2022ENT
Request Rec'd 07/26/2022
Amended Date  
Approval Date 7/26/2022
Permit Expires 1/26/2023

Permit for HOTWORK / ENTRY into Underground Storage Tank(s) for Petroleum and Hazardous Substances.
Permission to enter underground storage tank(s) is hereby granted. Such tank entry shall not commence until the contractor the permit was issued to
or an employee of that contractor (this does not include a subcontractor) shall establish a date certain to perform the UST activity by contacting the
Office of the State Fire Marshal, Division of Petroleum and Chemical Safety, at which time the UST activity shall be scheduled. THIS PERMIT IS
VALID FOR SIX MONTHS FROM THE APPROVAL DATE.

OWNER OF TANKS
- Corporation, partnership, or other business
entity:

Sasafrasnet Beep-Beep, LLC
13255 W. Bluemound Rd. #102
Brookfield, WI 53005

Contact: Stephen Chacko (262) 797-0970

FACILITY
- name and address where tanks are located:

Sasafrasnet Beep Beep, LLC
50 W. Congress Parkway
Chicago, IL 60605

Contact: Sanjay Shah (312) 939-9697

ENTRY OF TANKS:

Number and size of tanks being entered: (TK # 1, 2, 3, 4) - 4,000

Type of tanks:  

Product to be stored in each tank: (TK # 1, 2, 4) - Gasoline - Regular, (TK # 3) - Gasoline - Premium

Manway accessible at grade:  

The owner must notify this Office when completion of tank entry has occurred, on the Notification for Underground Storage Tank Form. This
form can be obtained at www.sfm.illinois.gov or by calling 3127453162.

SPECIAL CONTINGENCIES
: Tank relining, lining inspection and entry permit work in reference to manways/manholes must abide by
section 175.500.  

PERSON, FIRM OR COMPANY PERFORMING WORK:

Armor Shield of Wisconsin
1875 Highland Court
Slinger, WI 53086

Contact Person: Clayton Bennett
Phone: (262) 644-6447
Contractor Registration # IL1707 Exp. 4/18/2024

Sincerely,

Raul Valdivia

Storage Tank Safety Specialist
Division File


	



